
PULLMAN DISPOSAL 
135 NW Harold Dr 
Pullman, WA 99163 

Executive Director and Secretary Jeff Killip 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Ref: TG240678 

Date: 10/14/2024 

Subject: Pullman Disposal Rate Increase Extension Request 

Dear Mr. Jeff Killip 

Pullman Disposal has submiĴed a request for a rate increase set to take effect on 
November 1, 2024. Following guidance from our assigned regulatory analyst, we 
respectfully request an extension of this timeline, proposing that the rate increase 
become effective on December 2, 2024. 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact Darrell 
Moseley at 509-334-1914 or via email at darrell@pullmandisposal.com. 

Sincerely, 

Darrell Moseley  

Vice-President 

Pullman Disposal 
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